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Wednesday Word





The children will be bringing home a ‘Wednesday Word’ sheet which shares the following Sunday’s Gospel. As a Catholic school, please can we encourage you to look at this with your child to help them understand more about the scriptures that we will be reading in school.  2020 is the Catholic Year of the Word in which we will be looking, listening and talking about the Holy Bible and what it means in our lives. To spend 5 minutes on this at home would really help us in school. 


St. Mary’s Bake Off





Sally Hunt, as Fairtrade ambassador is organising 


a bake off at school on Friday,  the 6th Dec. The children are all invited to enter their bakes into the competition. There will be prizes. It is £1 per entry and then with your child’s permission, they will be sold in a cake / bake sale at the end of the day. Sally is planning to start the Friday Fairtrade stall again and will buy products to sell on the stall with the proceeds from the bake off and sale. 





Whole School Mass


We will all be going to Mass this Thursday (28th Dec) at 9.30am if you would like to join us. 





Advent Assembly


We would like to invite you to an Advent assembly in school on Friday, 29th November at 2.30pm. All welcome.





Dates for your diary……..


5th Dec – last after-school club


11th Dec- panto at King Georges Hall, Blackburn


13th Dec – xmas jumper day


17th Dec – nativity 2pm and 6pm


18th Dec – xmas dinner / party


19th Dec – end of term carol concert 1.30pm

















  





Friends of St. Mary’s





On behalf of the staff, we would like to thank all our parents who supported the ‘Queenesque’ tribute night last Saturday. It was a roaring success and raised over £2000 for the PTFA 


Funds of which some will be used to develop the infant playground. Many thanks for the raffle prizes that the children brought in and to our wonderful PTFA who work tirelessly to organise these events.  Without all your help and support, this amount of money could not be raised. Also, a big thankyou to Mr and Mrs Ricioppo who again have donated another vacuum cleaner for us to raffle.  





Parents Evening





Our parents evening will be in school tomorrow night (26th Nov) from 3.30 pm until 6pm to discuss your child’s progress and next steps. We look forward to seeing you all then. 





Sacramental Programme





Father Tony has invited children in years 2 and 3  to start the Sacramental Programme where the children will eventually make their First Holy Communion. The first meeting is in school on Wednesday,  27th November at 3.30pm. This is for parents and the children to attend. They will then be invited into Mass on Sunday, 1st December to be presented to the congregation at the beginning of their Sacramental journey. Please can we encourage as many families to come along to help them celebrate the start of this. 























